

Florida Department of Environmental Protection

Bob Martinez Center 2600 Blair Stone Road Tallahassee, Florida 32399-2400

February 22, 2007

Charlie Crist Governor

Jeff Kottkamp Lt. Governor

Michael W. Sole Secretary

Mr. Robson Alves Kwality Professional Dry Cleaners 2668 East Atlantic Boulevard Pompano Beach, Florida 33062

Re: Facility No.: 0112504-003

Dear Mr. Alves:

The Bureau of Air Monitoring and Mobile Sources recently received your check (#1222) in the amount of \$50 in payment of your Title V General Permit fee.

We appreciate your submittal. However, your check is being returned to you since it is not due at this time. Fees are due and payable between January 15 and March 1 in the year following each year for which the facility is in operation and subject to the requirements of the general permit. The Department will send you an invoice in time for the next payment cycle.

If you have any questions, please call me at 850/921-9583.

Sincerely,

Dick Dibble

Air General Permit Program Bureau of Air Monitoring

/DD

Enclosure

Day Brog	BRAS DRYCLE 2668 E ATLANT POMPANO BEACH, F	IC BLVD.	30 Di	8413/2670 182470952 183 OZII3 078CINA	7/07	1222
Washing	shington Mutual	<i>X</i> -1			_DOLLAR	Secretary Francisco
Miami/C 150 SE Miami,	Downtown Financial Center 1727 E 2nd Avenue FL 33131	0-788-7000 Dur Customer Service	Bel	_ A	4	

Kwality Professional Dry Cleaners 2668 E. Atlantic Blvd. Pompano Beach, FL 33062

SOUTH FLORIDA PDC

FL 330 4 T 20 FEB 2007 PM



To: title V GENERAL PERMITS

OFFICE

B. A. M. & M.S. MSSSLO

DEPTO OF ENV. PROTECTION

2600 BLAIR STONE RD.

+A 2LA SSEE, FL 32399.

Influstrational Mandalada Mandala

ごとごううそもちなと